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CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

 

Hello Zach,
 
 
I received SEPA project 202402916 or CU-24-00007 Guild RV Park, I was curious what the
estimated water use will be for the RV park? Both domestic uses and Irrigation are included in
this estimate?  Will all of this water be coming out of the well on site?
 
 
 
 
 

Nathan Longoria
WA Department of Ecology - Central Region Office
Water Resources Program – Customer Service Lead, Permit Writer, SEPA, CRO WR
Safety Rep.
509-907-1752  
Nathan.Longoria@ecy.wa.gov
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